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MR MICHAEL A CLARKE
PO BOX 5550
CANNING VALE SOUTH WA 6155

Our reference:

7116231508547

Phone:

13 10 20

TFN:

621 612 681

25 June 2020

We have approved an early release of

superannuation
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Dear MICHAEL,

We're writing to you about your application for the Coronavirus - early

release of super benefits. This is a notice of the decision made by the

Regulator determining whether you've met a condition of release.

After careful consideration, we've determined that you are eligible for an

early release of super.

Release amount

  

We've approved a release of $ 10,000.00

We've approved the release of your benefits from the super provider(s)

shown below:

NEED HELP?

If you have any questions or

need help, phone us on 13 10 20 

between 8.00am  and 6.00pm,

Monday to Friday.

If you phone

Remember to have your tax file

number with you when you

phone. It will also be helpful if

you can tell us the 'Our

reference' number at the top of

this letter.

FIND OUT MORE

For more information about

releasing super on

compassionate grounds and how

tax applies, visit our website at

ato.gov.au/early-release

THE TRUSTEE FOR THE CLARKE FAMILY

SUPERANNUATION FUND

$ 10,000.00

The above amount(s) can only be released by your super provider(s) as one

lump sum payment and is tax free.

What you need to do

To organise the release of your super benefits from your self-managed super

fund you will need to provide a copy of this letter to the Trustee and retain a

copy for your personal records.

Yours sincerely,

Grant Brodie

Deputy Commissioner of Taxation

ato.gov.au/compassionate_release_of_super
ato.gov.au/early-release

